
From: Jennifer Scott
To: Bryce Bishop; Steve Ward
Cc: Glenn Davis
Subject: RE: Strong Heights Landscape Strip
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 9:06:37 AM

Bryce and Steve,
 
4 feet is the minimum needed in order to install street trees for the City of Salem.  Wider is better, of
course, but my understanding is that 4 feet is acceptable. 
 
Thanks,
Jennifer Scott
Program Manager
City of Salem | Public Works Department
555 Liberty Street SE, Suite 325, Salem Oregon 97301-3513
jrscott@cityofsalem.net
Office: 503-588-6211 ext. 7349 | Cell: 503-871-2823
Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net
 

 
 
 

From: Bryce Bishop <BBishop@cityofsalem.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 7:06 AM
To: Jennifer Scott <JRScott@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: FW: Strong Heights Landscape Strip
 
Jennifer,
 
FYI.  Thanks!
 

From: Steve Ward <sward@westech-eng.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 7:03 AM
To: Glenn Davis <GDAVIS@cityofsalem.net>
Cc: Bryce Bishop <BBishop@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: Strong Heights Landscape Strip
 
Glenn,
Please see the attached.  Bryce is asking me to confirm the 4’ planted for the private streets is
acceptable to PW.  Can you please respond to this email ASAP.   I assume it is acceptable since to
only comment PW made on the application is you concern with the development meeting the WQ
Standards.  WE are working to insure we meet the WQ Requirements. 
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Steven A. Ward PE
Westech Engineering Inc.
3841 Fairview Industrial Drive SE
Suite 100
Salem, OR  97302
Office 503-585-2474
Mobile 503-931-3460

 


